
News & Views

February 28, 2021
Second Sunday of Lent
Katy Shevel preaching

Watch online at 9:30 AM
Weekly bulletins are available.

They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Easter Lily orders
are being taken.
For more information and
to place your order online
or by mail, click here.

Sunday Classes
Centering Prayer
8:15 AM - Prayer & Scripture on Zoom
Adult Education
9:30 AM - Joe Modica's Class / Gospel of Mark - via
Zoom - email Todd Cameron for Zoom link.
Children's Sunday School
New classes have started. Contact Kelli Masters for
more info.
Youth Ministry
4:00 pm Confirmation Class via Zoom
6:00 pm - Youth Group via Zoom
College Ministry
2:00 PM Bible Study via Zoom

Next Sunday
Zoom Coffee Hour - March 7 at 10:30 am
You are invited to a virtual time of coffee and
conversation! After Sunday worship on March 7 join
your church family in fellowship via Zoom. Look for a
link next week. 

Lenten Prayer and Reflection - 5:00 - 7:00 PM
Wednesdays starting TONIGHT through Wednesday March 24
During the season of Lent the Sanctuary will be open from 5-7 PM on the five
Wednesday evenings following Ash Wednesday for prayer and reflection. Since
repentance and renewal are the touchstones of Lent, we will be offering members a
solemn and safe place to be in communion with God. To that end, we ask that you

use the southwest entrance to the sanctuary that faces Lancaster Ave. A mask is required to enter and
socially distanced places will be marked in the pews. Mark your calendar from 5-7 pm for the following
Wednesdays in Lent: February 24, March 3, March 10, March 17 & March 24.

Deacon Easter Egg Tree
Please join the Wayne Presbyterian Deacons as they help provide food for
those in need this Easter season. See our list of families and make your
selection by clicking here. A list of suggestions for filling your 18 gallon tub and
an FAQ page are also included on the website.
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Drop off is Saturday March 27 from 8:00AM - 9:30AM in the church parking
lot.

American Red Cross Blood Drive
Monday, March 22 - 1:30 - 6:30p
We have less than a month to go, we are 50% subscribed for our
upcoming blood drive but are still looking for 25 donors to sign up.
Won’t you consider being part of the effort to reduce the extreme

blood shortage brought on during Covid restrictions? We all hope blood will be there for us when we need
it. If you can, please do help give the Gift of Life at Red Cross using sponsor-waynepres. Questions or
able to volunteer? Contact Lynne Samson or Wendy Norman

WPC BOOK CLUB SELECTION
Our current Book Club selection is, Everything Happens for a Reason, by Kate
Bowler. Bowler explores how Christian theology can fall short as a source of
explanation and comfort. Often the most repeated phrases intent on offering support
can leave a person feeling a drift from God’s love. Bowler, after receiving a terminal
diagnosis, explores these themes and the comfort she found in God’s abiding
presence. Rev. Casey Thompson will be leading discussions in mid-April. See the
church website for more information. 

An Invitation to Walking the Mourner’s Path In April
The winter is long, losses mount; grief is real and isolation complicating. Won’t
you join our community of caring to “walk the mourner’s path”? Walking the
Mourner’s Path is a process oriented eight week class / series intended to help
one move through grief forward into joyful living. Please consider joining if you
have lost a loved one and would like to make space to grieve and move

forward. For more information and to let us know of your interest in participating in a Walking the
Mourner’s Path class, please contact Lynne Samson, or Buff Barnes by March 8. The next class will
begin in early April and will be on Zoom.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry
7:00 AM via Zoom
Dr. Boyer, Professor of Theology at Eastern University, is our guest speaker
for February. See flyer for full details.
Contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio with questions and the Zoom link.
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